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  Volume 2, number 4 December 2009

=============================================================================================

President’s Message

I am hoping that all members will bring at least one Christmas
ornament for
the exchange on Thursday night. I am hoping that all of you will
sign up for
the Jimmy Clewes demo on Feb. 12th. He is an awesome turner
and very well
respected on the international demonstration circuit. If you are not
able to
make the meeting on Thursday I hope that you have a Merry and
Safe Christmas
and New Year.

Coming Events

Fri Feb 12, 2010 - Jimmy Clewes demo

Don’t forget to set that day aside - it should be an excellent demo
day

 New Members

We’d like to welcome Len Perry and Scott Bogdan.

Here’s wishing you all have a Merry Christmas and a Happy New
Year.

At our next meeting introduce yourself to them and make them
welcome.

From the Editor

This month is a short newsletter.  Sorrry that’s all time wood permit

Talk to Vern at a meeting or email him with suggestions or an
article @ pccltd@ xplornet.com

Website of the month

This month’s website is not directly turning related but if you have
ever wanted to build a workbench here is an interesting design.

- This link will take you to the plans

http://content.jettools.com/content/jet50/wood/freebies/jet50_wor
kbenchplan.pdf

- this link will take you to a video of the features and use of the
workbench

http://www.finewoodworking.com/Workshop/WorkshopArticle.as
px?id=28530

More Woodturning magazine

We have talked about this magazine before.  At $25us a year
($2.50) a copy it is excellent value.  Forty pages an issue devoted
to woodturning topics and reviews.  There is always several pages
devoted to pen turning, questions and answers from readers, a
review of a demonstrator’s demo or a review of one of the many
symposium throughout the year as well as how to articles and tool
reviews.

Take a look at a sample copy at 

http://www.morewoodturning.net/sample.pdf

to subscribe 

http://www.morewoodturning.net/subscription.php

there are also numerous woodturning articles

http://www.morewoodturning.net/articles.php

     

About the Guild

   mailing address:   c/o Bowman Arts Centre                       
811 5  Ave Sth

Lethbridge, AB
T1J 0V2

 Meetings are at  7:00pm
 the third Thursday of the month 

Sept thru June 
at Roger Olsen’s Shop, near the old McNally School

         a map to the meeting location can be found on our website

Executive

President: Jim Jones   403-687-3111
Vice-President Allan Schaaf 403-328-8426
Secretary Clair Norton 403-758-3621
Treasurer Vern Miller 403-892-6729

Newsletter Editor  Vern Miller 403-892-6729

Website http://chinookwoodturning.org/

the Guild is a member of - Allied Arts Council, Lethbridge
and a chapter of the American Association of Woodturners

the Chinook Woodturning Guild is incorporated under the
Alberta Societies Act and is a non-profit Society
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